
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to dockets 20230001. 

We will send the 01 letter. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Monday, February 6, 2023 9:58 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Friday, February 03, 2023 2:53 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20230001 

-----Original Message-----
From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us <consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2023 9:03 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: E-Form Other Complaints TRACKING NUMBER: 189659 

CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: Anne McCarthy 
Telephone: 2393210780 
Email: Afmccarthy485@gmail.com 
Address: 12532 Shimmering Oak Circle Venice FL 34293 

BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: Anne McCarthy 
Account Number: 
Address: 12532 Shimmering Oak Circle Venice FL 34293 

COMPLAINT INFORMATION 
Complaint: Other Complaints against Florida Power & Light Company 
Details: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/6/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 00905-2023 

I am deeply disturbed that Governor Ron Desantis would stand for a rate hike that impacts the people of Florida in such 
a profoundly negative way. FPL is making profits and that's great, but it's at the expense of all of us who are working 
hard to deal with inflation, hurricane damage and the reality that our wages are not keeping pace. Every time there are 
rate increases, FPL still reports 11.6% ROE and that outpaces inflation. We are bearing the brunt of FEMA relief let 
downs, insurance companies not covering full replacement values and WE THE PEOPLE are footing the increased costs of 
power with money from our food budgets. The rate hikes are wrong and sends the wrong message to already beaten 
down Floridians. 
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